
   

June 13, 2020 
 
RE: Note of Clarification regarding June 12, 2020 communication to all mission personnel and 
Louisville staff 
 
 
Dear Colleagues in Ministry, 
 
Some of you have asked how the letter to partners will be shared with them, this letter was 
included in my Friday, June 12 communication to all staff.  
I have been working with Area Coordinators to pull together email addresses for our partners 
and will send the communication from my office. I will copy the Area Coordinator, Regional 
Liaison and mission co-workers relating directly to the partners.  
 
I know there are cases where email is not easily accessible and situations where translation is 
needed. In these situations, I will work with the area offices to ensure that our partners 
receive the letter.  
 
Faithfully in Christ, 
Sara 
 
 
Sara Pottschmidt Lisherness 
Director, Compassion, Peace and Justice 
Interim Director, Presbyterian World Mission 
Presbyterian Mission Agency 
100 Witherspoon Street 
Louisville, KY 40202 
888.728.7228x5779 
502.569.5779 
sara.lisherness@pcusa.org 
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